
 

   Dear Parents/Carers                                                                    6th July 2018 

 

It was lovely to meet you during our Parent/Pupil/Teacher meetings on Monday; we hope 

you found them useful.   It was lovely to meet our new classes this week prior to 

September - we enjoyed getting to know you games and finding out about the expectations 

for next year.  

 

Well done to the children who took part in the Key Stage 2 Swimming Gala, you all swam 

brilliantly - thank you to parents for getting the children to the Leisure Centre.   

 

This week we have completed some lovely artwork based on the distinctive style of Piet 

Mondrian. 

 

Wanted 

Mr Luttman’s class would be grateful for donations of clean 4 litre milk bottles and any 

similar sized squash bottles. 

 

Homework 

The children all have their spellings to learn for the test next Friday.  They have  a maths 

task to complete this weekend and we would like them to learn their 6’s, 7’s and 8 times 

tables.   

 

Years 3 and 4 Sports Day – Thursday, 12th July 

The children are looking forward to their sports day next Thursday.  Parents are welcome 

to come to watch, please could we ask you to wait by the playground gate, where a member 

of staff will let you in at 1.15pm ready to take you seats on the field for 1.30pm.  If you 

arrive later than this, please report to the school office.   For safeguarding reasons, we 

have children at Orchard Vale whose photos should not appear in the public domain or on 

social media.  If you wish to take photos of your own child a member of staff will be on 

hand with the appropriate photo disclaimer form.   

 

FoOV – The Good, the Bad and the OV! – Saturday, 14th July – 11am to 4pm 

Please come along with your friends and family to the Friends of Orchard Vale’s western 

style summer fayre.  There will be lots of fun stalls, crafts, food and a fantastic raffle (top 

prize is £250). 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 

 

Diary Dates 
Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of school events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Wed, 25th July – Last day of term. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Grimwood      Mr Luttman       Mr Huggins   

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 



  



 

 



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 



 
  



 


